
In recognition of the dedication of our USA employees, we are pleased to announce 
that Helen Benjamin, Custodial Worker I, in the Custodial Services Department, 
has been selected as USA Employee of the Quarter for the fourth quarter of 2019.  

Helen is a custodian in the Academic Services Center and is described as the first face 
seen upon entering the building. Her nomination reads in part: “Each day Helen 
demonstrates behavior fitting of this recognition. Helen is admired by the students and 
staff for maintaining a clean, orderly and calming environment.  She is a team player and 
takes pride in the University. Helen’s office is not four walls and a door. Her cart is 
her office, which she keeps neat, clean and well stocked. Helen is an Army veteran and 
grandmother. She serves the mission of USA by exhibiting a tremendous work ethic and 
a can-do attitude. She helps make the Academic Services Center a better place, where 
students are happy to visit and where staff feel welcome and appreciated.” 

In recognition of Helen’s commitment to excellence, the presentation of this award took 
place at the Board of Trustees meeting, on Thursday, December 5, 2019. 
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